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From: Nilusha Sahni   
Sent: 08 March 2023 11:11 
To: Licensing  
Subject: RE: Premises Review - 3 Jyot Off Licence, 287 Willenhall Road, WV1 2HY - PRE144 
 
Dear Licensing, 
 
I write on behalf of Public Health as a Responsible Authority to submit supporting formal 
representations to the above application under the licensing objectives of the Prevention of Crime 
and Disorder, and the Protection of Children from Harm. 
 
Public Health have very serious concerns regarding the sale of alcohol to underage persons. 
 
As a Responsible Authority we would expect any business licensed to sell alcohol to act responsibly at all 
times and promote the key objectives of the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
With several breaches of the licensing conditions reported, Public Health is not reassured that the business 
is operating in adherence to the Licensing Act and therefore supports Trading Standards request to review 
the current licence. 
 
I, or a suitable representative from Public Health, will be available to attend the hearing and provide further 
information as required. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Nilusha Sahni 
Senior Public Health Specialist 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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